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PUBLIC NOTICE TO THE ZUNI COMMUNITY 

 

The Pueblo of Zuni purchased a limited supply of firewood to provide the 

community during this public health emergency. The firewood assistance 

is available for those households who are currently under quarantine 

or elders in dire need of this resource to keep warm and healthy during 

the winter months.  

 

Please call the POZ COVID-19 Call Center at 782-7114 and they will 

conduct a short assessment. Priority will be given to those who are under 

quarantine due to positive COVID household, and elderly community 

members that have limited means to get firewood during this time. 

 

Based on the assessment, if you are approved for assistance, the COVID 

Call Center staff will contact the requestor for pick up or delivery. 

Requestor MUST be present at delivery and show valid ID and MUST 

sign for the delivery.  

 

Delivery will be on a limited basis and may take longer than pickup. We 

request for your patience.  Thank you and stay safe. 

 

Location for the pickup is the BIA Fire Management yard at 54 Route 301 

North – area west of the building.  


